
 

 

16th March 2020 

 

Dear Customer, 

  This note is an update on the Dovea Genetics response to the ongoing COVID-19 

crisis. We wish to reassure our customers our business is open and fully operational as we move 

towards the breeding season. 

 

We have issued a procedure for visiting farms to all our field team (Sales, A.I. & Liquid Nitrogen).  We 

have requested our sales team to contact with farmers prior to visiting farms.  However, in relation 

to AI & Liquid nitrogen deliveries farm visits will be necessary. 

 

We would appreciate  if you or a family member has contracted or is suspected  to have COVID-19  

please contact your local Dovea Genetics representative or call Dovea Genetics on 0504-21755  or 

email gryan@doveagenetics.ie 

 

Thank you for your support in these challenging times. 
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